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Date: March 23, 2021 

Submitted by: Finance and Technology Department – Financial Services Division 

Subject: Funding Source – Moray Street Traffic Concerns and Proposed Traffic Calming 

Initiative Approach 

 

At the Council meeting held on February 9, 2021, Council considered a report dated 

December 16, 2020 from the General Manager of Engineering and Operations regarding 

Moray Street Traffic Concerns and Proposed Traffic Calming Initiative Approach 

(Attachment 1) and passed the following resolution: 

 

RC21/077 

THAT requests for Traffic Calming Initiatives be reviewed, prioritized, and initiated as 

outlined in the report dated December 16, 2020, from the General Manager of 

Engineering and Operations regarding Moray Street Traffic Concerns and Proposed 

Traffic Calming Initiative Approach; 

 

AND THAT a traffic calming study and concept design with public consultation be 

completed for Moray Street, including consideration of: 

 

 reversing lane positioning, placing parking along eastern (sidewalk) side; 

 adding a pedestrian crossing at Pinda Drive (stop sign, push-button lights, 

signal); and 

 installing temporary curb bulges at key intersections, similar to Noons Creek 

Drive; 

 

AND THAT a speed reader board or speed feedback lights be temporarily installed in the 

southbound direction on Moray Street in the interim; 

 

AND THAT the budget requirement of up to $30,000 for the Moray Street traffic calming 

initiative and up to $3,000 for installation of speed feedback lights be referred to the 

Finance Committee for identification of a funding source. 

 

The budget of up to $33,000 for Moray Street traffic calming is now before the Finance 

Committee for identification of a funding source.  Staff recommend the Asset Reserve as a 

funding source.  The recommended resolution is: 

 

THAT the budget of up to $33,000 for Moray Street traffic calming be funded from 

the Asset Reserve as recommended in the memo dated March 23, 2021 from the 

Finance and Technology Department – Financial Services Division regarding 

Funding Source – Moray Street Traffic Concerns and Proposed Traffic Calming 

Initiative Approach. 

 

Attachments: 

1. Report considered at February 9, 2021 Council meeting – Moray Street. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Funding Source – Moray Street Traffic Concerns and Proposed 

Traffic Calming Initiative Approach.docx 

Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Report considered at February 9, 2021 Council 

meeting - Moray Street.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Mar 29, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer - Mar 23, 2021 - 2:30 PM 

Paul Rockwood, General Manager of Finance and Technology - Mar 23, 2021 - 7:21 PM 

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Mar 29, 2021 - 4:19 AM 


